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Anderson Water Company Inc. would like to request a pre-hearing regarding the issue of dropping back 
down to the interim rates. We are requesting this due to not having enough information that has been 
given to us on this requirement. 

We want to confirm what effective date the PUC is stating we were allowed to charge these rates due to 
a suspension that was put in place later, December 1St 2019 or January 16, 2019. This is also in account 
to concerns we have to an approval or direction we were given from PUC staff as of March 2019 that 
these interim rates could go into effect on our date posted as of April 27, 2019. A mass mailing was sent 
out to our customers about this rate change until an agreement was met with the PUC. We are trying to 
avoid a mass confusion with our customers. We believe we were not properly advised prior by PUC 
representatives on setting these rates in effect and would like to gain legal counsel on this issue. 

We were advised from the PUC staff as of September 15th, 2020 that they would give us a week 
extension to file this response. 

Thank you, 

Anderson Water Company Inc. 
936-873-2941 
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